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The Castle


Kitchen


28th April


Dear Children,


Thank you so much for all your help with ideas for the banquet.


The Lord and Lady were very pleased with the food we made.


Everyone had to work hard and we had not seen some of the ingredients before so we had to improvise!


If you have any more ideas I would like to know. Perhaps I can include them next time, or you could write your own menu.





The Castle Cook











